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UPCHARGES APPLY FOR LARGER SIZES

ORDER BY
FEBRUARY

13
WESTOSHA CENTRAL HS

WESTOSHA CENTRAL HS TRACK & FIELD

$18.00 Gildan Adult
5.3oz T-Shirt
Available in 3 other
colors.

$39.00 Badger Cotton
Poly Jogger Pant
Available in 2 other
colors.

$62.00 Nike Dri-FIT
Element 1/2 Zip
Top
Available in 1 other
color.

$62.00 Nike Women's
Therma All Time
Mock Half Zip
Available in 1 other
color.

$62.00 Nike Women's
Therma All-Time
Full Zip Hoodie
Available in 2 other
colors.

$24.00 BSN SPORTS
Pom Beanie $22.00 L91 CUSTOM

TECH CAP $49.00 Nike Club Fleece
Pant $39.00 Badger Ladies

Cotton Poly
Jogger Pant
Available in 1 other
color.

$48.00 BSN SPORTS
Double Layer Full
Zip Jacket
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WESTOSHA CENTRAL HS TRACK & FIELD

$29.00 Nike Women's
Dry Tempo Short
Available in 1 other
color.

$25.00 BSN SPORTS
Agility 2 Pocket
Short
Available in 1 other
color.

$32.00 Core 365 Men's
Origin
Performance
Pique Polo
Available in 3 other
colors.

$32.00 Core 365 Ladies'
Origin
Performance
Pique Polo
Available in 3 other
colors.

$50.00 Nike Academy
Team Backpack
Available in 1 other
color.

$24.00 Nike Swoosh 2.0
Bra
Available in 2 other
colors.

$11.00 Nike Dri Fit Head
Tie 3.0 $62.00 Nike Therma-FIT

Long Sleeve 1/4
Zip Top
Available in 1 other
color.

$42.00 BSN SPORTS
Women's Velocity
1/4 Zip Pullover
Available in 1 other
color.

$18.00 District Women's
Perfect Tri V-
Neck T-Shirt
Available in 3 other
colors.
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WESTOSHA CENTRAL HS TRACK & FIELD

$29.00 Nike Women's
Legend Long
Sleeve T-Shirt
Available in 3 other
colors.

$19.00 Gildan 5.3oz
Long Sleeve T-
Shirt
Available in 3 other
colors.

$22.00 BSN SPORTS
Phenom Short
Sleeve T-Shirt
Available in 3 other
colors.

$22.00 BSN SPORTS
Women's
Phenom Short
Sleeve T-Shirt
Available in 3 other
colors.

$26.00 Nike Legend
Short Sleeve T-
Shirt
Available in 3 other
colors.

$26.00 Nike Women's
Legend Short
Sleeve T-Shirt
Available in 3 other
colors.

$29.00 Nike Legend
Long Sleeve T-
Shirt
Available in 3 other
colors.

$26.00 District Women's
Perfect Tri 3/4-
Sleeve Raglan
Available in 1 other
color.

$42.00 BSN SPORTS
Velocity 1/4 Zip
Pullover
Available in 1 other
color.

$46.00 Holloway Ladies
Low Key Pullover
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WESTOSHA CENTRAL HS TRACK & FIELD

$49.00 Nike Club
Pullover Fleece
Hoodie
Available in 3 other
colors.

$49.00 Nike Women's
Club Pullover
Fleece Hoodie
Available in 3 other
colors.

$48.00 Nike Club Fleece
Crew
Available in 1 other
color.

$29.00 Nike Women's
Yoga Layered
Tank
Available in 2 other
colors.

$39.00 Port & Company
Ultimate Pullover
Hooded
Sweatshirt
Available in 1 other
color.

$39.00 Port & Company
Fan Favorite
Fleece Crewneck
Sweatshirt
Available in 1 other
color.

$15.00 Nike Everyday
Dri-FIT Cushion
Crew Socks (3-
Pack)
Available in 1 other
color.

 

pzjGjdZjmD
Click Here To

https://bsnteamsports.com/shop/pzjGjdZjmD?utm_source=flyer&utm_medium=pdf&utm_campaign=store_shop&utm_content=store_link

